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On Friday, December 10th, 2010, Senator Robach attended a ceremony to mark the opening of

Literacy Volunteers of Rochester's new location. Earlier this year, LVR moved their offices to

1600 South Avenue at Wolk Hall. The new offices give LVR the opportunity to expand

programs and services. For more information, visit http://www.literacyrochester.org/.


